
Boskone 49 Art Show

Dear Artist:

We would like to invite you to participate in the Boskone 49 Art Show, to be held at the 
Westin Waterfront Hotel in Boston, Mass. on February 17-19, 2012. Boskone has one of 
the largest Science Fiction & Fantasy Art Shows of any East Coast regional convention; it 
includes around 100 panels and a dozen tables; the Print Shop will occupy up to a dozen 
panels. (We also have an area for resale by their owners of previously-purchased works, 
and special exhibits.) We encourage diversity by holding some space for new entrants 
(artists who have not exhibited at Boskone recently), but limit them to a maximum of 1 
panel (6’ x 4’) or ½ table (36” x 30”). This limit may be waived. We’re not that hard to 
convince; please feel free to try. 

The fees charged by the Art Show are space fees. Each unit of space is $44, and pro-
rated for fractions thereof; we do not charge any commission. Art is sold at Boskone by 
written bid; a voice auction will be held Sunday for those pieces which accumulate suffi-
cient written bids. The Print Shop is available for artists wishing to sell multiple copies of 
reproductions for a fixed price; each print is $1/copy to enter. You do not need to be a 
member of Boskone to enter work in the art show, but you must buy a membership if you 
wish to attend the convention. Memberships are available through our website, 
http://www.boskone.org/reg.html. We accept a limited amount of mail-in art; the charge 
is an additional $20 hanging fee, plus return postage. If you can find someone to agent 
your art, we will accept your boxes gratis. (You still have to pay to get it back, though.)

To enter the art show, simply visit our website, http://www.boskone.org/artshow.html, and 
fill in the online form. If you don’t want to pay through our secure site or PayPal, print 
each page of the form before you leave that page, and mail it with a check for the appro-
priate amount to: 

	

 Boskone Art Show
	

 PO Box 809
	

 Framingham MA 01701 USA

Please note this is not the address to mail in art; that will be given to you when you fill 
out the form, if you need it. Please read the rules carefully on the website. Should you 
have any further questions, E-mail artshow@boskone.org. You may also write to the 
above address. Because we have a limited amount of space, please send in your entry as 
soon as possible to ensure that you’re not shut out. We hope to hear from you soon, and 
to see you in February!

Sincerely,

Lisa Hertel
E-mail: artshow@boskone.org 


